- Professor Berry

St Michael’s Hospital
Southwell Street
BRISTOL

BS2 8EG

3 January 1996

Dear

'RE: ADAM STRAIN, DECEASED

- Dr Alison Armour has sent me a copy of her letter to you of 20th December 1995.

I am writing to confirm that I wish you to prepare a report on my behalf for use at the
Inquest. Also it is likely T would wish you to attend the Inquest In person to give evidence.

Northern Ireland Court Service will be responsible for your fee.

- Thank you for you. assistance.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY
"HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST






